
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Lodging & Viewing for Total Solar Eclipse 2017: 
Good Counsel Retreat House, Waverly is offering lodging and 

full service for the August 21 Total Solar Eclipse; the Retreat 

House rooms are available, together with airport transfers, box 

lunches, and transport to Beatrice for eclipse viewing.  See 

www.goodcounselretreat.com under Retreats.  

 
Upcoming Retreats at Good Counsel Retreat House, Waverly: 

Women's Retreat with Fr. Scott Courtney Aug. 25-27, "Are you 

fueled by the Word?"; Ignatian Retreat with Fr. Gary Coulter 

Sept. 1-4; Work of the Holy Angels Sept. 7-10; and Fr. Thomas 

Dunavan Sept. 15-17, "Saints for Today". Register at 

www.goodcounselretreat.com. 

 
St. Joseph Gift & Thrift Store is accepting applications for a 

thrift store associate who is responsible, can multi-task and 

has good customer service skills.  The right candidate has 

some cash handling experience, and sorting, pricing, and 

displaying merchandise experience is a plus.  Must be able 

to assist manager with some opening, closing, and other 

duties.  Schedule is 20 hours a week with occasional 

Saturdays, and some flexibility may be possible. Benefits 

include paid time off and sick leave. Please stop at the store 

at 325 W. 2nd in Hastings to pick up an application. 

 
St. Isidore Festival at St. Cecilia’s, Hastings 

September 10, 2017 
Fun for the Whole Family! 

8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
Veggie Market, Fair Trade Items, Music, Bake Sale, Face 

Painting, Craft Tables,  Food, Contests, Horse Rides, 
Balloon Man, Bouncy House and more! 

All are welcome! 
See flyer for more details! 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Wellspring Pregnancy + Health Center is now hiring for 
an Executive Director. Wellspring is a life-affirming, faith based, 
non-profit organization in Hastings. Our mission is to instill hope 
and empower lives as we enable individuals to make wise 
choices regarding relationships, pregnancy and their futures.  We 
show Christ’s unconditional love as we share information and 
offer physical, emotional, and spiritual support. Our current 
services include free pregnancy tests, ultrasound, sexually 
transmitted infection testing, pregnancy options counseling, 
prenatal and parenting classes, community referrals, and 
emergency assistance with diapers, clothing and baby supplies, 
abstinence education in schools and organizations, information 
on healthy relationships and adoption and abortion education.  
 

We are looking for a passionate Christ follower to oversee 
finances and operations, market our services, oversee 
fundraising efforts and communicate with donors.  If you are 
interested in this position and would like more information 
regarding job description and qualifications, please 
contact Trisha Burbach, Client Services Director, at 402-463-7785 
or email clientservices@wellspringhastings.com.  

 
CCD NEWS 

 

Sacred Heart CCD 2017/2018 Is in need of a 4th 

Grade Teacher.  Please contact Stacey Parr if you 

would like to volunteer. 

 

Catechist Certification The Diocesan office of 

Religious Education is excited to offer a web-based 

catechist training and certification program to help 

catechists form and enhance their knowledge of the 

faith.  Bishop Conley desires that all catechists take part 

in this program.  Please check your e-mail or see Stacey 

for instructions on how to complete this course.  Thank 

you for all you do for our students! 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
 

Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

August 20, 2017 
 

100 W Pine Street 
Kenesaw, NE  68956 

 

Parish Mailing Address: 
P O Box 407, Doniphan NE  68832 

Office:  402-845-2707; Rectory:  402-845-4477 
Father’s Phone: 402-326-5168 

e-mail address:  stanns@cdolinc.net 
www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 

Office Hours Mon-Thurs, 8:30-11:30am 
 

Pastor:  Fr. Adam M. Sughroue 
 

 
CONFESSIONS: 2nd Wed. of Month: August 9, 4:45-5:15 pm 

 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS: 
 
 

Sunday (August 27)   11:00 am  Pro Populo 

https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=ueIub7Mrtv1WGo43Vge21Cyp1kd7JXESNIPriqGz9vMgvq82qc7UCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.goodcounselretreat.com
https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=xodMRs_RImXtaW_hk2yv7PfcPnBnvZxne_bpHQiPr_zGEHq--NTUCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.goodcounselretreat.com
https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=TNOPcDG3fYSLMOacmAGHorhDQOdlNEU9SqCG8lY8URQ06NFnnd7UCA..&URL=mailto%3aclientservices%40wellspring
https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=TNOPcDG3fYSLMOacmAGHorhDQOdlNEU9SqCG8lY8URQ06NFnnd7UCA..&URL=mailto%3aclientservices%40wellspring
mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net


 

STEWARDSHIP:    (8/13/17)  
 

Adult:              $390.00   Weekly Budget:                  $TBD 
Plate:                $40.00   YTD Budget:                       $TBD 
Children:               $3.00   YTD Actual:                   $2,599.38 
Bldg Maint:         $15.00   YTD Surplus/(Shortfall)       (TBD)   
TOTAL:            $448.00 

 
 

Thank you for your donations! 
 
 

Joy of the Gospel Rebate for Apr. - June 2017:  $392.00   
Thank you for fulfilling your pledges! 

 
If you would like to have a Mass offered for 
yourself or a loved one, please contact the 
office as soon as possible.  The usual stipend in 
the Diocese of Lincoln is $10 however,  

Fr. Sughroue will gladly offer Mass without an offering.  
Envelopes are available in the vestibule. 

 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR VOCATIONS  
TO THE PRIESTHOOD AND RELIGIOUS LIFE! 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Sacred Heart’s Welcome Back Picnic! 
Sunday, Aug. 20 

In the hall after Mass 
Meat & drink provided! 

Each family is asked to bring a side or 
dessert. 

SEE YOU THERE!  
 

 

 

The 22nd annual memorial Mass  
for Bishop Glennon Patrick Flavin will be held at  

Villa Regina Motherhouse at 10:00 a.m. 
 on Saturday, August 26, 2017.  

A reception will follow.  
The School Sisters of Christ the King Motherhouse is 

located at 4100 SW 56th Street  
(south of SW 56th and Van Dorn Street).  

The Mass is open to the public. 
 

 

Mass Etiquette:  Things To Do And Not Do In Mass 

Respect Boundaries others may have .    You might 

want to hold hands to pray, they may not.  They might be 

sick and not want to shake during the sign of peace.  

These are all OK.  Do not make any unnecessary 

judgment because they worship differently. 

 

 
ALTAR SOCIETY NEWS 

 
The next Altar Society Meeting will meet 

September 13th, 7:30 p.m. in the church hall.   
All ladies of the parish are welcome to attend. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Pope’s Prayer Intention 
That artists of our time,  

through their ingenuity, may help everyone 

discover the beauty of creation. 
 

 

 
 

Catholic Grief Support 
Spiritual Advisor Father Marneni 
$6.00 to cover the cost of journal, Seasons Of Hope by 
Donna MacLeod.  Contact Susan Ferrone for more 
information: sferrone@windstream.net 
Register online at stceciliahastings.com 
Registration begins August 5th-August 31st 
Fall Session Begins Thursday, September 7th 
Meets Thursdays from 7-8pm - Health Ministry Office 

 

 
 

“All would wish to be saved and enjoy the glory of paradise; 

but to gain heaven, it is necessary to walk in the straight 

road that leads to eternal bliss.”      

            - St Alphonsus Maria de Liguori      

Ministry Assignments 
August 20 

Reader Jill Kimle 

Servers John Schuster / Will Belz 

Offertory Ken & Tami Belz Family 

Ministry Assignments 
August 27 

Reader Matt / Mikayla Hurt 

Servers Will Gallagher / Dalton Smith 

Offertory Bonnie Englehardt 

Without changing your Will,  

you can leave a gift to our parish. 
Leave your Savings Account or Certificate of Deposit 

(CD) to our parish. Simply change the beneficiary on a CD 

or sign a payable upon death certificate (POD) on a 

Savings Account to give to our parish. You use the funds 

now and our parish will receive the funds when you have 

departed. For more information contact your financial 

institution.   

To learn about additional options for planned gifts contact: 

Les Mach, Gift Planning Officer  

The Catholic Foundation of Southern Nebraska 

 les-mach@lincolndiocese.net or 402-443-6180 

mailto:les-mach@lincolndiocese.net

